Choosing the high school you will attend is a very important decision. We, at Brebeuf Jesuit, believe our school excels in providing an excellent educational experience for our students. We look forward to getting to know the Class of 2024 as you begin this process!

In order to help facilitate this, we have created a preview visit for current 7th grade students. This three hour visit to campus allows 7th graders to attend a couple classes, meet faculty and learn what Brebeuf has to offer!

The dates available for visits are April 16th, April 25 and April 29th. Parents are invited for a brief, introductory meeting with Brebeuf Jesuit President Father Bill Verbryke and Principal Greg VanSlambrook.

Registration is available on our website, at https://brebeuf.org/admissions/visit/7th-grade-brave-day/
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